
AGC Iowa Foundation – Diesel Technology Scholarship Winners 

High School Seniors 2024 

 

Nathaniel Chance is a member of the Class of 2024 from Adair-Casey/ Gutherie Center High 

School.  He has been accepted to Iowa Lakes Community College in Emmetsburg and plans to 

pursue a degree in Diesel Technology.  Upon college graduation, he plans to work on diesel 

engines and help his family with their farming operation. 

 

Keaton Ayers is a member of the Class of 2024 from Pleasant Valley High School.  He has been 

accepted to Illinois Central College CAT Think Big Program in Peoria, Illinois.  His goal is to 

become a highly trained diesel mechanic and work for a great company. 

 

Ryan Traeger is a member of the Class of 2024 from Grundy-Center High School.  He has been 

accepted to Northeast Iowa Community College in Peosta and plans to pursue a degree in 

Diesel Technology.  His long-term goal is to be a full-time diesel technician and assist his 

grandfather on the farm. 

 

Jonathan Boender is a member of the Class of 2024 from Pella Christian High School.  He has 

been accepted to Indian Hills Community College in Ottumwa and plans to pursue a degree in 

Diesel Technology.  His future plans include starting his own diesel mechanic shop and 

continuing to help his family members farm. 

 

Justin Goodale is a member of the Class of 2024 from Osage High School.  He has been 

accepted to North Iowa Area Community College in Mason City and plans to pursue a degree in 

Diesel Technology.  Afterwards, he wants to graduate from the welding program.  After college, 

he wants to find work in these areas. 

 

 



Gavin Greiner is a member of the Class of 2024 from Washington High School.  He has been 

accepted to Kirkwood Community College in Cedar Rapids and plans to pursue a degree in 

Diesel Technology.  He is employed by DeLong Construction, Inc. in Washington.  Upon college 

graduation he plans on working on diesel engines and someday own his own diesel engine 

shop. 

 

Brody Ludwig is a member of the Class of 2024 from Bishop Garrigan High School.  He has 

been accepted to Iowa Lakes Community College in Emmetsburg and plans to pursue a degree 

in Diesel Technology.  Upon college graduation he plans on working on diesel engines and 

helping his family with their farming operation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


